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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

Murrumbidgee Regional High School is the new high 
school model for Griffith.

As part of this new model, the high school is receiving 
upgrade works across both Griffith and Wade sites, 
which will enable students to have access to a wide 
range of subject options and school facilities.

Progress summary

Griffith site

The new administration building and staff rooms are 
now complete. Students and staff have been using 
these spaces since late 2020.

The new vertical circulation hub building is complete, 
providing new stairs and a lift to connect the multiple 
parts of Block A and the outside learning areas.

The project timeline for completing the Griffith site 
has been extended to cater for additional Block A 
roof and structural modifications required to comply 
with current Australian standards. The project is now 
expected to be completed by mid-2021.

Next steps

Upcoming works on the Griffith site includes:

 ■ modifications to the Block A roof and building 
structure

 ■ internal refurbishment to Block A classrooms 
 ■ construction of a covered outdoor learning area
 ■ installation of directional signage.

Wade site

Works at the Wade site are now complete. Students 
and staff have been using the new learning spaces 
since late 2020. The upgrade includes:

 ■ new learning and teaching spaces
 ■ a new canteen
 ■ a new library space
 ■ a new administration office and staff facilities
 ■ new covered outdoor learning areas
 ■ external landscaping.
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Artist impression of the upgraded Learning Resource Centre at the Wade site
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Frequently Asked Questions
How will traffic be managed?

Construction traffic will continue to access the Griffith 
site via the Willandra Street entry.

Traffic control will continue to be in place as required 
to manage pedestrian and vehicular movements 
near the site access points.

What safety measures will be in place?

Health and safety are our highest priority. We will be 
working collaboratively with the school community 
and neighbours to ensure that construction works 
will be scheduled and managed to minimise impacts 
to the community where possible. 

Perimeter hoardings have been installed to prevent 
non construction workers accessing the site. 

What steps will be taken to control noise and 
dust impacts?

Noise and dust control measures will be 
implemented in accordance with planning approval 
requirements.

Hoarding and shade cloth is currently installed on the 
site boundaries to reduce dust and noise impacts on 
our neighbours. Dust from construction works will be 
hosed down with water as required. Trucks entering 
and leaving the site will cover their loads. 

What are the construction working hours?
The standard working hours for this project remain 
7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays or 
public holiday. 


